
 

 

Father Christmas’ Grotto 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

At the Christmas Fair on Friday 13th December we will be           

getting a special visit from Father Christmas. If you would like           

your child to meet Father Christmas and receive a present,          

please fill out the form below and send in £2 per child. 

You will receive a time slot in which to visit Father Christmas.            

This will help to ensure you do not have to queue up for a long               

time.  

 

Thank you 

St Bernard’s PTA 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Father Christmas’ Grotto 

 

I would like my child to visit Father Christmas at the School Fair on Friday 13th December. 

 

Name of child __________________________________ Class ______ 

 

 

Name of child __________________________________ Class ______ 

 

 

Name of child __________________________________ Class ______ 

 

I have enclosed _________ to cover the £2 per child cost. 

 

I am happy for my children to visit Santa between 1 and 3pm ⬜ 

 
 

 


